Your Session at Work

This is your monthly update from the Session at Trinity Presbyterian Church to keep you
more informed about what's going on in our church. The purpose is to help you be more
aware of how the church is doing and what issues are being addressed by the Session.

If you have any questions or concerns about anything, please don't hesitate to ask any
of us.

Meeting Date: August 26, 2018

Associate Pastor:

The Session unanimously approved the calling of an Associate Pastor of Discipleship to
TPC. The expectation of this position will be to fill the roles of our current part-time
Directors of Christian Education and Student Ministries plus other pastoral duties.

Representatives of the Presbytery were on hand to explain the process involved to call
an Associate Pastor and we have submitted our proposal to the Presbytery to initiate
this process.

Ministry Teams/Committees Reports:

Property and Grounds - Sale of the strip of land to the Dental Group remains on track.
They should be breaking ground on their building by the end of the year, pending
approval by the City of Southlake.

Fellowship — Plans are underway for the Chili cookoff scheduled for October 13 and
Advent Fair for December 2.

Worship — The committee has been established with the first meeting scheduled for
September 9. We are planning to discuss opportunities to improve and deepen our
worship and to hold special services during the holidays and advent season.

Stewardship — Non-pledged giving remains below expectations for the year, but cash-
flow was positive in July which helped with the overall negative cash-flow trend for the
year. We still have some lost ground to recover, but Ruth is doing a great job at keeping
expenses down.

Sincerely,
Your Session

Liz White, Sara Gray, Jay Steele, Todd Taber, Ben Zurita, Leland Morris, Hank Barger,
and Meredith Golden



